FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH

And if anyone does not obey our word in this epistle, note that person and do not keep company with him, that he may be ashamed. Yet do not count him as an enemy, but admonish him as a brother

2 Thessalonians 3:14-15

FRIEND OF THE WEEK

Carol McCormick has taught Bible classes for children and for ladies in Northwest Arkansas for 60 years. She teaches our Thursday morning ladies' Bible study and other ladies' Bible studies in homes each week. She also helps with the Good News Club at Westwood Elementary, volunteers with Faith in Action and visits in nursing homes. Pray for continuing health, strength and wisdom as she teaches and ministers to people.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Monday – 6:30 AM **Elders' Meeting** Tuesday – 9:30 AM **Women of the Cross** Wednesday – 7:00 PM **Prayer Meeting** Wednesday – 8:00 PM **Choir Practice** Thursday – 9:45 AM **Ladies' Bible Study**

The regularly scheduled **Fourth Sunday Fellowship Dinner** on January 24th will include the annual celebration of Pastor John's and Pastor Steve's birthdays. Plan to attend!

Men: just a reminder to set aside February 26-27 for the **Men's Retreat**. Details are coming.

Sunday January 17, 2010

Sunday Morning Prayer	9:00 AM
Sunday Morning Classes	9:30 AM
Sunday Morning Worship	10:45 AM
Message	John Glasser

Time for Discipline 2 Corinthians 1:23 – 2:11

AWANA & Jr. High Youth Group 5:15 PM

Sr. High Youth Group 5:30 PM

Evening Service 7:00 PM

Message Steve Barthelemy

The Greater Priesthood of Jesus Hebrews 7:11-28

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Inclement Weather Policy: Occasionally severe weather forces us to cancel one or more regularly scheduled Sunday services. If you have a question as to whether or not a service has been canceled, please call the church phone (756-6863). We will have a message on it by 7:00 AM on Sunday to inform you of any changes. Thank you.

It's that time again for all those who are or might be interested in the **Ireland Ministry's Holiday Bible Club** for children in Arklow, Ireland, with our missionaries, Phil & Susan Whelton, to be held the first week of August 2010. Pray about it and we will have a meeting to discuss more detail in February. If you have any questions see Phil or Sheena Daniel.

On a table in the hallway there are several sheets that have the **e-mail addresses for our prayer updates**. Please check to make sure the e-mail address is accurate and your name is included on the list. If you would like to be added, make sure that Steve has your name and e-mail address. If you no longer want to receive these updates cross off your name and address. These updates are limited to the immediate church family and very seldom for special announcements that apply to the church family (i.e. snow cancellations, last minute situations, etc.)

A Prayer for the Search Committee and Us

May the Lord, the God of the spirits of all flesh, appoint a man over the congregation, who will go out and come in before them, and who will lead them out and bring them in, that the congregation of the Lord may not be like sheep which have no shepherd.

Numbers 27:16-17